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Subject: RE: OPRA Request // 33 VALIANT ROAD
 

 
Good afternoon,
 
In response to your
OPRA request,
please note that there
are no open liens

on 33 Valiant Block 758, Lot 15.
 
Water and sewer are paid and current through the 2nd quarter of 2024.
 
Best regards,
 
Anabela Da Silva
Administrative Assistant/Alternate Registrar
Township of East Brunswick
Township Clerk’s Office
1 Civic Center Drive
East Brunswick, NJ  08816
(P)732-390-6850
Fax 732-238-8848
www.eastbrunswick.org
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